
 

 

 

 

 
 

Ref.: SXC/ A-3.32                       4th July, 2015

               

To, 

Ms. Neha R. Gupte, 

C-11, 2nd Floor, 

Krishna Dham, 

Hendre Pada Road 

Badlapur (West) – 421 503. 

 

Sub: Joining Letter to pursue Doctoral Research under the Guideship of                       

Dr. Rajendra D. Shinde 

   

Dear Ms. Gupte, 

This is to inform you that the Topic of your thesis has been approved by the 

Research and Recognition Committee for the subject of Botany by the University of 

Mumbai.  Thereby your registration number being  062- dt. 30th June, 2015 issued by 

the University. In this regard I am happy to inform you that you have been admitted in 

Dept. of Botany at St. Xavier’s College (Autonomous), Mumbai to pursue Doctoral 

Research under the Guideship of Dr. Rajendra D. Shinde.  

  

With best wishes, 

                   Sincerely, 
 

         

  Dr. Baptist Agnelo Menezes 

Principal 

 

 
 


